
Dear Sir/Madam,

I am very concerned about proposals to redevelop Sainsbury’s Green Lanes, M&S Southgate and Asda Southgate.

My understanding is that this will lead to a big reduction in parking.

I do not see how the stores can service their many customers without the parking they have at present.

It will not be possible for me to travel to them by any other means, do my shopping and then carry it home.

I am also worried about the loss of parking in Leigh Hunt Drive as parking in Southgate is already limited. I do not see how businesses can survive without
adequate local parking. People simply will not visit Southgate and it will decline further as a viable local town centre.

Please do not approve these changes in the Local Plan.

Yours faithfully,

2752


